
Unions to step up action in private health care
 Italy 

The FP-CGIL, CISL-FP and UIL-FPL public service federations are stepping up their 
mobilisation of members in private health care in response to the latest statement 
from the AIOP and ARIS employer organisations. It is now 12 years since the signing 
of the last collective agreement and the employers, whose member organisations 
have a combined turnover of around EUR 3.9 billion, have said that they will provide 
no money for pay increases. AIOP has said that renewing the agreement is a priority 
but the employers want any additional costs to be fully funded by the public sector. 
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